Head of Planning
Riverside House
Milverton Hill

PO Box 258

Royal Leamington Spa
CVv32 5RU

19-06-2014

Dear Sirs

Re: Radford Semele-Village Envelope

As a resident of The Valley for the past 35years | was dismayed to learn recently that my property
(No 28), previously understood to be outside the village boundary, is now shown in the consultation
documents circulating, to be within the boundary.

This clearly has implications on future planning decisions and | do not understand why those
residents affected were not consulted. Is it a mistake, is it a simple matter to resolve?

Your response clarifying the circumstances would be appreciated.




